
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM  

 

To: Potential 2023 Pan American Games U.S. Dressage Team Applicants 

 

Date:   August 11, 2022 

 

From: Hallye Griffin, USEF Managing Director, Dressage   

 

Re:       Initial Qualifying Period – 2023 Pan American Games (Dressage) 

 

The 2023 Pan American Games are scheduled to take place in Santiago, Chile October 20-November 5, 

2023.  

 

Please be advised that the start of the initial qualifying period for the 2023 Pan American Games selection 

process for the U.S. Dressage Team is anticipated to begin September 15, 2022.  

 

While the competition format for the 2023 Pan American Games (Dressage) has not yet been published, it 

is anticipated to provide options for an all Big Tour team, an all Small Tour team, or a combination 

Big/Small Tour team. It is further anticipated that the Tryout Events/Qualifying Competitions will include 

all U.S. and foreign CDI competitions for those levels. It is anticipated that at least one score from the 

time period of September 15 – December 31, 2022 may count for qualification purposes and additional 

scores will be required to be achieved in 2023. A list of these competitions can be found at 

https://data.fei.org/Calendar/Search.aspx. 

 

An application will be required as well as the USOPC Games Registration. Deadlines for submission will 

be announced. Further details and complete Selection Procedures are anticipated to be published no later 

than December 31, 2022. 

 

This preliminary information is being provided to assist you with your competition planning.  

Please remember that this information is subject to change.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this memo, please do not hesitate to contact Hallye Griffin at 

(859) 225-6949 or hgriffin@usef.org. 
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